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Ranked choice voting had been a net positive in the state. Maine has a long and proud
history of direct democracy; extending ranked choice voting methods to state races 
would be in line with our traditional values as a state. Maine voters have time and 
time again shown their support for this voting method in federal elections and should 
enjoy the same opportunity as voters for state government. Mainers deserve to have 
their voices heard!


